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Hello 7th Grade Roadrunners! 
 
I hope this letter finds you enjoying your summer and making some great memories before returning 
to school!  This year is going to be fantastic and I can’t wait to see you all again soon! 
 
August is here, so I wanted to give you some important dates.  

 
●  Friday, August 11th: 4:00-6:00-------------7th Grade Schedule Handout 

- Data confirmation through the Parent Portal must be completed in order to receive 
your student’s schedule. Please log into your Parent Portal to update. 

- Schedules will be handed out and students will have the opportunity to check 
out textbooks. 

- Nutritional Services, Transportation, and our Health Assistant will also be 
present to answer any questions you may have. 

- Walgreens will be on site to administer TDap immunizations if you have not 
already done so. 

 
●  Thurs. August 17th-----------------------------First Day of School 

 
●  Wed. August 23rd: “Back To School Night” 

- 5:00 pm--------------------------------Band Performance 
- 5:30 pm--------------------------------Ice Cream Social 
- 6:00-7:30 pm-----------------------Rotations and Presentations 

 
If you have any questions, the office will be open as of August 1st, so please don’t hesitate to give us a 
call, send me an email, or swing by and say hello! 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Julie Rojo 
Principal 
Riverside Meadows Intermediate School 

Julie Rojo, Principal 
 

1751 Cimarron Drive 
Plumas Lake, CA 95961 
(530) 743-1271 (530) 743-8970 fax 
 

Riverside Meadows Intermediate School 
Home of the Road Runners 
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